
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #06-08 
ADDENDUM #2 

October 16, 2007 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR 
ELEVATOR MAINTENANCE AND FIRE SERVICE INSPECTION 

FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF MAINE 
 
In accordance with paragraph 1.7 of the RFP, responses to inquiries if they change or clarify the 
RFP in a substantial manner will be forwarded by written addenda to all parties that have 
received a copy of the RFP.  Since the pre-proposal conference was mandatory only those firms 
that attended the conference are permitted to submit proposals and therefore only those firms are 
being sent this addendum.  The addendum will also be posted on the University of Maine 
System’s Office of Strategic Procurement’s web site. 
 
Representatives from the following vendors were present: 
Otis Elevator 
Pine State Elevator 
Stanley Elevator 
ThyssenKrupp Elevator 
 
 

• Cover Page and page 5, paragraph 1.13; Proposal Submission.  The due date has been 
changed from Thursday, October 18, 2007 to Tuesday, October 30, 2007. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

END 
 
 
 

 
      
Hal Wells 
University of Maine System 
Asst. Director of Strategic Procurement 

 


